
 

 

       February 11, 2016 

 

To: Chief Clerk Gail Mount 

 The North Carolina Utilities Commission 

 4325 Mail Service Center 

 Raleigh, NC 27699-4325 

 

From: North Carolina Sustainable Energy Association 

 4800 Six Forks Road, Suite 300 

 Raleigh, NC 27609 

 

Re: Motion of NCSEA to Intervene 

 (Commission Docket No. E-100, Sub 101A) 

 

Honorable Clerk: 

 

On February 1, 2016, the North Carolina Sustainable Energy Association (“NCSEA”) filed the 

Motion of NCSEA to Intervene in the abovementioned docket. After consulting Commission staff 

it was determined that NCSEA is already a party to Commission Docket No. E-100, Sub 101A by 

virtue of its status as a party to Commission Docket No. E-100, Sub 101. Accordingly, NCSEA 

would like to withdraw the Motion of NCSEA to Intervene. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

            /s/ Peter H. Ledford      

       Peter H. Ledford 

       Regulatory Counsel 


